St Mary's C.E. Primary School

Rectory Gardens, London N8 7QN Tel: 020 8340 4898 E-mail: office@stmarysn8.co.uk

Headteacher: Jane O'Brien



Dear Parents & Carers, October 2024

Church Lane Trip to Alexandra Palace to see Wizard of Oz on Ice

We are very excited to let you know about our upcoming trip to Alexandra Palace to see Wizard of Oz on ice. The trip will take place on **Monday 2nd December 2024.**

The school will provide a packed lunch for the children on this day, there is no need to provide one. We will be making our way on public transport to Alexandra Palace. We anticipate returning at approximately **3.45pm** so children will need to be collected from school at that time.

The ticket cost is £7 per child however the PSA will subsidise the cost for those families that may require help. Payment should be made via SchoolMoney or in the office. Please email lchristou@stmarysn8.co.uk if you would like to request a reduced price.

There is a limited number of adult places available to support the class with the trip. This will be allocated on a first come first serve basis and will cost an additional £2.50 which will be payable once your class teacher confirms you are attending.

Yours sincerely,			
Jane O'Brien			
Jane O'Brien <u>Headteacher</u>			

Wizard of Oz on Ice trip - 2nd December 2024

I give permission for my child	In	class to attend
I have paid £7.00		
I can pay £4.00 (subsidised by PSA)		
I would like to accompany my child's class and will pay £2.50 if picked		
Signed:	Date:	